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Recycling/Refuse update 

The full recycling scheme is continuing to be rolled out across South Hams in the Autumn.  It has been 

delayed due to the delay in being able to source recycling lorries that are able to access the narrow 

roads/lanes across the Parish. 

Once the lorries have been received and all the infrastructure in place further information will be sent 

out to residents.  Everyone should then move to the new recycling system and recycling bags should 

no longer be required. 

If there are any issues during the change over period, please contact the refuse department of SHDC 

in the first instance 

Cllr Hancock 


